
    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

                 Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  
 

Friday 4th February 2022  
 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                                          LETTERS  

Half Term - School closes Fri 18th Feb & reopens Mon 28th Feb     

Friends of Elton Meeting - Thursday 3rd March  

Friends of Elton Disco  - Friday 18th March                                                              
 

RECEPTION AND YEAR 6 

On Monday 7th February, Reception and Year 6 will be having a class photograph taken. If you would not like your 

child to take part, can you please contact the school office. Please note if you have  requested on the photographic 

consent form for your child to not have their photograph taken in school, they will not be included in this           

photograph.  
 

SAFER INTERNET DAY  

As part of Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 8th February, Cheshire & Wirral Computing Hub will be delivering a 

free 1 hour teams presentation to parents. The hour long presentation will look at what is trending and the hidden 

dangers in gaming and social media. If you would like to attend, please see the following link for more details on 

how to join  Safer Internet 
 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

We have the wonderful opportunity to update our school website. With this in mind a questionnaire will be sent to 

all parent next week asking for ways in which you would like to see improvements and how we can make the site  

user friendly.  
 

PARENT VIEW  

Parent View gives you the chance to tell Ofsted what you think about your child’s school, from the quality of 

teaching to dealing with bullying and behaviour. The survey can be completed at any time; you don’t have to wait 

until the school is being inspected. To log on, please visit—   www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk  
 

FRIENDS OF ELTON  

Friends of Elton would like to invite parents and carers to join them on Thursday 3rd March to help plan future 

events and fund raising ideas. The meeting will be held in school from 6pm, everyone welcome. 
 

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS DELAMERE ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR  

THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 11TH FEBRUARY   
 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’. 

                    Pre-sch/Nurs:  Felicity & Maisie Margarte   Y3:  Troy                                                

                               Rec:  Charlie                          Y4:  Paige                                                

                            Year 1:  David                           Y5: Princess                      

                            Year 2:   Anastasia                      Y6:  Scarlett  
 

W/C 7th February is Menu 2 
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